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MEMORANDUM
January 12, 2012

To: All members of the Sauder School of Business — faculty, staff, and students

From: David H. Farrar, Provost and Vice President Academic ' ( ?Q D)

Re:  Search for a New Dean for the Sauder School of Business - update

The Provost invites all members of the Sauder School of Business — faculty, staff, and students, to a brief
meeting on Tuesday, January 17, 2012, 10:00 — 10:30 a.m. The meeting will be held at the Henry Angus
Building, Room 491 (HA 491) — 4" floor.

The Provost will provide an update on the search for a new Dean for the Sauder School of Business.

All are invited to attend.

c: President’s Advisory Committee for the Selection of a new Dean for the Sauder School of Business:
Michael Amadori, MBA Student
Sheila Biggers, Assistant Dean Development and Alumni Engagement
Mary Anne Bobinski, Dean, Faculty of Law
Dylan Callow, Undergraduate Student
Darren Dahl, Professor and Chair, Marketing
David H. Farrar, Provost and Vice President Academic (Chair)
Adiai Fisher, Associate Professor, Finance
Daniel Granot, Professor, Operations and Logistics, and Director, PhD Program
Paul Hollands, Chair of the Faculty Advisory Board
Katriona Macdonald, Assistant Dean and Executive Director, Academic Programs
Dr. Sandra Robinson, Professor, Organizational Behaviour and Human Resources
Kyle Mitchell and Brent Cameron, Partners, Odgers Berndtson, search consultants
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